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Staff changes 

        We will say goodbye to Hannah at the 
end of this month.  She will be going off to 
college.  Hannah has worked with us since 
she was 14.  We will miss her happy face!  
Good Luck on your new adventure, Hannah 
Banana!  
We will welcome Chandell back Full Time! 
        Congratulations TO Emily!!  Emily has 
been going to ILCC for the past two years for 
Early Childhood.  Emily is now qualified to be 
our new director!!!  
        JayLinda has been taking classes through 
ISU extension.  She too has worked hard and 
is now the new on-site supervisor!  Great Job 
guys.  We appreciate all your hard work and 
dedication.   

Tuition Grant for Preschool 
      Safari works with Early Childhood Iowa to 
help middle income families with tuition.  
These grants are $125.00 per month if you 
qualify.  For more information, please 
contact Cassidy! 

Transitional Preschool at Safari 
      We will be welcoming our new Fall class at 
the end of August.  We will have 4 new 
friends joining our Safari family.  We also 
have some very excited kiddo’s that will be 
going to their first day of Pre-K at the 

Elementary school. Time sure flies! 
Safari will be resuming Preschool on August 
28, 2018. 

Price Changes 
      Our new price changes will go into effect 
August 27th.  Most families will not see an 
increase until the child’s next birthday after 
the August. 27th date.  New enrollments start 
upon enrollment in August. 
Eligibility Forms and Schedules for CACFP 
       It’s that time of year again.  We have  
passed out the Food program forms out 
for 2018/2019 eligibility period.  We need 
these signed and dated by September 
1st.  If you lose your forms, you can go to 
safarichild.com to reprint them out, or 
ask for a copy.  CACFP helps Safari pay 
for our meals by reimbursing us for 
foods purchased.  Please help us by 
getting them back in a timely manner.  
Thank You! 

Age cap at Safari 
        As previously stated in the Nov. and 
May Newsletter (and the letter sent out 
to all parents back in June) We will no 
longer be taking children age 6 and up 
after school or on non-school days, but 

will take them before school, and late 
starts.  If your child turns 6 AFTER 
December 31, you are welcome to finish 
out your school year with Safari after 
school and non-school days. 
 
ALL AGES ARE WELCOME TO COME 
TO SAFARI BEFORE SCHOOL ONLY.  
THE COST FOR OUR BEFORE SCHOOL 
PROGRAM IS $40.00 A WEEK.  AN 
ADDITIONAL FEE WILL BE ADDED FOR 
2-HOUR LATE STARTS.  PLEASE SEE 
HANDBOOK FOR ALL NEW TUITION 
PRICES. 
 
safarichild.com by  BonFire Web Co. 
Stay up to date on what our littles are 
doing on Facebook! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


